
  

  

From:  Eric Duthie, Hildale City Manager 

To:   Hildale City Council; Hildale City Mayor 

Date:   May 11, 2022 

Subject:  City Treasurer compensation adjustment 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

On April 6, 2022, Council approved the appointment of Mariah LaCorti to the position of City 

Treasurer, at her current compensation level.  

However, as I learned later, a previous administration had promised that upon her completion of an 

Associates Degree, she would be awarded an additional five percent (5%) increase in her 

compensation.  

City Treasurer LaCorti is currently compensated at $48,925 annually. The 5% increase equals 

$2,446.25. Therefore, upon adjustment, the compensation will increase to $51,371.  

I agree with rewarding professional development and recommend the increase. 

 

 

 


